
A RESOLUTION 
2017-17 

 
 

    City of Berlin 

     NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 
 

In the Year of Our Lord Two Thousand Seventeen 

 
A RESOLUTION supporting the dedication of a section of Route 110 along Wight St. from the 
intersection of Gilbert Street to the 10 Jericho Road (Public Works Garage) as the “Anthony B. Urban 
Memorial Highway”.  
 
Resolved by the City Council of the City of Berlin as Follows: 
 
Whereas, Anthony B. Urban spent a lifetime serving his community through his work and volunteer 
activities; and 
 
Whereas, Tony grew up in Berlin, graduating from Berlin High School and spent 79 years living in and 
affecting positive change in the North County; and 
 
Whereas, from 1968 to 1994, he served as the Berlin Junior-Senior High School Assistant Principal 
and as Principal he served on many NHIAA committees, including 36 years as the Hockey Committee 
Chairman; and 
 
Whereas, Tony was dedicated to several public service capacities both locally and statewide 
including but not limited to the Berlin Water Commission, the NH Hockey Hall of Fame Committee, 
the NH Police Memorial Committee, the Berlin Police Commission (also serving as Chairman) and 
Chairman of the Berlin Track Facilities Renovations Committee; and 
 
Whereas, the Berlin City Council, in tribute and in recognition of the contributions made to the City of 
Berlin and to the State of New Hampshire by Anthony B. Urban, seeks to dedicate a section of Route 
110 as the “Anthony B. Urban Memorial Highway” 

 
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the City Council of the City of Berlin, NH supports the 
dedication of a section of Route 110 along Wight St. from the intersection of Gilbert Street to 10 Jericho 
Road (Public Works Garage)  as the “Anthony B. Urban Memorial Highway”. 
 
 
This resolution shall be in full force and effect from and after passage. 
 
 
 
PASSED:        APPROVED:      

      Date            September 18, 2017     Honorable Mayor Paul Grenier 
 
 
ATTEST:       
     Elaine Riendeau, City Clerk 

 
 


